
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Pursuant to Art 4(1) of the Regulation on the Terms and Conditions for Conducting Environmental Impact 

Assessment ("the EIA Regulation") last amended in  SG# 62/ 5.08.2022, please be aware that Dundee 

Precious Metals Krumovgrad has made an investment project proposal for Construction of Speed Bumps at 

km 66+590 and km 66+680 and a Pedestrian Crossing at km 66+650 on Road III-592 (Momchilgrad - 

Krumovgrad) - Podkova - Kukuryak - Tokachka - Krumovgrad“, at urban areas in  Krumovgrad. 

Location:  The investment project will be implemented on Road III-592 (Momchilgrad - Krumovgrad) - 

Podkova - Kukuryak - Tokachka - Krumovgrad, at urban areas in  Krumovgrad across from the Central Mine 

Office Building of Dundee Precious Metals Krumovgrad EAD. 

Detailed information on the investment project is available at the Reception Desk of DPM Krumovgrad, 

Central Mine Office Building,, every business day from 8:30 to 16:30.  

Contact person: Marieta Ilieva, cell phone 088 446461, e-mail: Marieta.Ilieva@Dundeeprecious.com 

You can send any written positions and comments to the Company’s mailing address: Krumovgrad, 1 Hristo 

Botev St., 6900 or to the Haskovo REWI, 14 Dobrudza St.,  Haskovo, e-mail: info@riosv-hs.org 

   
 

Konstantina Gradeva-Vasileva, 
Director, SBD 


